
   
  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

This week has been packed full, ending with the Pantomime visit to see Aladdin; it was very special being 

able to have a whole school family outing; a big thank you to the PTA for covering the cost of the 

transport and providing the delicious refreshments. The first candle has been lit on the Advent Wreath, 

and the children (and Staff) have been working hard to prepare for the KS1 and KS2 performances. 

We’re sure you’ll enjoy coming along and celebrating the good news of Christmas with us at the 

performances. Many thanks to all the families who came along to the lighting of the tree at St 

Christopher’s; it was a lovely way to start the Advent countdown and share with our neighbouring schools 

and community, the true reason for the season! 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Evie Billsborough in Year 3 who won my Good Manners Award last week. Evie is a quiet member of our school 
family who shines with her good manners and respect both in and out of school. Well done Evie, keep shining; we are very proud 
of you. 
 

Rock FM Mission Christmas 

Please may I remind you of our BIG BOX in the entrance porch. We are collecting unwrapped gifts for 0-16 year olds 
 to be donated to local children who are in need this Christmas. Thank you to all those who have already kindly  
donated. 

 

Christmas Reminders 
Christmas Fair – Tuesday 12th December 3:30pm - 5:00pm 
The Christmas Fair is a PTA supported event and is an opportunity for you to come into school with your children  
and enjoy: meeting Santa, Christmas Café, Face Painting, Nail Bar, Children’s Clothes Stall, Tombola, Book Stall, 
 Fairy Doors Stall, Children’s Crafts, Personalised Baubles, Hand Made Bows, Hand Made Christmas Cards and more. 
DONATIONS - We would be very grateful for donations for the TOMBOLA and the BOOK STALL  
Please send any tombola prizes / appropriate books in good condition (children & adult) into school from Thursday 
 7th December. We would also very much appreciate CAKE DONATIONS for the Christmas Café (please send in on the day of the Fair 
if possible). Thank you in advance! 

 

Admissions Deadline Reminder 
A reminder that closing dates for primary school applications for September 2018 are at 11:59pm on: 15th January 2018. 

 

Christmas Performances and Tickets  
KS2 performance - Christmas Praise - Lea Lessons and Carols – Thursday 14th December at 6pm 

KS1 – Nativity - The Landlord’s Cat – Tuesday 19th December at 2pm and 6pm. 
You should have received 2 tickets per family for each performance, relevant to your child(ren): 2 for 
the KS1 afternoon performance & 2 for the KS1 evening performance, 2 for the KS2 performance. If 
you DO NOT need all your tickets, please return the spare tickets to school where we will distribute 
them on a first come first served basis.  
 

 
 Thank you for your support, 

 
                                                            C M Seagrave. 
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Our theme this half term is Compassion 
 

Parents/ Carers 
of YR & Y3 

children 
Please come 
along to our 
Worship on 
Monday 11th 

Dec at 9:15 am 
to see your 
child being 

presented with 
their very own 

Bible. 


